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Please support HB 2433.  Liquor agents have worked hard for many years to support 

all aspects of responsible selling and safekeeping of the State's alcohol, which in turn 

has generated billions of dollars in revenue for the State.  We ask that you please 

support us by voting yes on HB 2433.  I have been an agent for the State for 31.5 

years, working 6 days a week, and would appreciate sleeping better knowing that this 

bill passed. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Debbie Thorpe 

Agent 1062, Philomath 


